
 

 

 
To the Chairperson and Members 
Of the Central Area Committee       9th March 2021 
 
 

Cabra/Glasnevin Area Report 
 
 
As part of Level 5 restrictions the Cabra/Glasnevin Area Office is closed to the public however 
it remains open by phone and email. 
 
Cabra Office email is cabraoffice@dublincity.ie 
 
Cabra Office phone line is 2227400. 
 
Blue bags for clean-ups can be collected by appointment - please phone or email the office 
and contact will be made to organise an appointment. 
 
Reports of litter or dumping can also be emailed or phoned in the Cabra Office or alternatively 
call the Central Area Litter Hotline 1800 248 348 or e-mail litter.central@dublincity.ie 
 
Any other queries can be made to the office and we will make contact with the relevant 
sections of the City Council. 
 
Public AED Unit 
 
As part of last year’s Discretionary Fund an AED Unit (Defibrillator) was purchased and this 
will be mounted on the wall outside the Cabra Area Office.  The local shopkeepers have 
agreed to be key holders as well as local community groups - who will organise training.   
 
 
Cathy Cassidy 
A/Administrative Officer 
Cabra/Glasnevin Area 
 
Ph: 222 7400 
Email: cathy.cassidy@dublincity.ie 
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